
Week commencing  9th January 2022

http://option247.uk/timetables/20220109_b5_v1.pdf

Trains operated by Great Western Railway

Trains blacked out will not run from Sunday 9th January 2022 
These are short term changes due to staff shortges

Information supplied to Option 247 and  reproduced with permission. Web site at 
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